
Christmas Parties

During the month of December, our schools in Zambia celebrated the birth of 
Jesus with school parties and gifts. Because of your support in giving to our 
Christmas gifts fund, each child received a new pair of shoes for Christmas. 
Who doesn’t like a new pair of shoes?
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  This month, the BCA students enjoyed 
having Christmas parties.

Follow us online:

View more photos at: instagram.com/bethlehemchristianacademy/

From all of us at Bethlehem Christian Academy, 
we wish you a very Merry Christmas!

Construction Begins on a 
New Science Lab Building

Construction has begun on the new 
science laboratory building for our 
secondary school in Zambia! The BCA 
secondary school students will be learning 
about biology, chemistry, agriculture, and 
physics in this building when complete.

Thank you to everyone who has given to 
this project.

For more information, please visit: 
bcaministries.com/building.

Thank You for Your 
Faithful Support in 2020!

We know that for many of you, 2020 has 
been a difficult year that has brought many 
trials. As we finish out the year, our prayer 
for you is that you would find continued 
hope and strength in the knowledge of our 
Lord and Savior Jesus Christ.

We cannot thank you enough for your 
continued and faithful support of BCA!

Celebrating 10 Years

As we come to the close of 2020, BCA is celebrating ten 
years of sharing the hope of Jesus with orphans and 
impoverished children. We are praising God for his grace 
and provision to BCA!

Watch BCA co-founder, Martin Winslow, share about 
these ten years at bcaministries.com/building.
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